
Swift, Hallie and Quintin  
Our hearts are broken, our arms are empty. Our sons, Hallie Swift and Quintin Dean Swift were born  
Thanksgiving Day, Nov. 23, 2000. Hallie died later that day and Quintin D. died Friday, Nov. 24, 2000.   
A funeral service will be conducted at 11 a.m. on Tuesday, Nov. 28, 2000, in Kranz Funeral Home in  
Kingston with the Rev. Ken Sandefur of the Kingston Wesleyan Church officiating. Burial will be in the  
East Dayton Township Cemetery in Caro.  Visitation will be from 6 to 9 p.m. Monday and from 10 to 11  
a.m. Tuesday at the funeral home.  Memorials may be made to the family discretionary fund.  

 


